
Task Force Meeting 
The 365 Project Meeting 

February 10, 2020 
 

Those in attendance: 
1. John Fleming 
2. David Perry 
3. Chris Hamilton 
4. Lori Kuhn 
5. Marianne MacQueen 
6. Steve McQueen 
7. Phil Lawson 
8. Larry Turyn 
9. Dave Turner 
10. Lamont Slater 
11. Bomani Moyenda 
12. Kensy Zelaya 
13. Kevin McGruder 
14. Mike Slaughter 
15. Joyce Appel 
16. Sherraid Scott 
17. Bill Randolph 
18. Florence Randolph 
19. Sarah Wallis 
20. Liz Robertson 
21. Brenda Hubbard 
22. Len Kramer 
23. Gymafi Gyamerah 
24. John Gudgel 
 
Areas on concentration: 

• Why has maintenance been deferred and more money should be allocated to upkeep of 
buildings. 

• Discussion ensued on Open Enrollment and the aspect of what it contributes to the 
district in terms of finance, culture, course offerings, sports and the YS connection that 
many of our Open Enrollment students already have to YS i.e. former YS residents. 

• Ed Choice and Vouchers and how has it impacted the YS Schools 
• What is our per pupil expenditure and how does it compare to other districts with the 

understanding that YS has a high reliance on property taxes. 



• How much funding will YS receive via the Ohio Facilities Commission, small amount 
compared to other districts due to us being a high wealth district along with our exempted 
status. 

• The loss of students in the district in the past 25-30 years along with the decline of 
students of color. 

• The affordability issue of living in YS along with competing for tax dollars with other 
entities in YS i.e. Village Council and Miami Township 

• Strong feelings that maintenance should be the initial priority as opposed to new 
school(s) 

• Appreciation of the thorough nature of the recommendations by the task force along with 
the process that was followed 

• Question of how much will the maintenance cost 
• John G. giving a historical perspective of all the schools (current and closed) in the 

district 
• Building and regaining the trust of the community 

 


